
 

 

 

 
 

8th February 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This term the children in the choir have been invited to take part in the Junior Music Festival 

run by South East Essex Schools Music Association, at the Cliffs Pavilion Theatre on Monday 

12th June. This is an evening concert, and is a wonderful experience for the children as they 

have the opportunity to sing as part of a massed choir of approximately 600 children, 

accompanied by professional musicians and other orchestras, on the main theatre stage. 

 

If you would like to attend the concert, tickets can be bought from the Cliffs Pavilion Box 

Office from Thursday 4th May.  If however, you would like to pre-order your tickets, please 

complete the form below and return it to the office by Friday 10th March.  All tickets cost 

£9.00 each, and younger brothers and sisters are welcome to attend the concert, which will 

start at 7.30pm and finish at around 9.00pm.  The tickets will be sent out to schools, and 

then to you, at the beginning of May. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss F Ward 

Music Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Jotmans Hall School – Junior Music Festival at the Cliffs Pavilion, Monday 12th June 

 

 

Name of child ………………………………………………  Class ……………………………………… 

 

I require ……………………… tickets for the Cliffs Pavilion on Monday 12th June, at £9.00 each.  

 

I enclose £…………………………………  (cheques to be made payable to Jotmans Hall School) 

 

Signed ………………………………………Parent/Guardian 
 


